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June, 30, 2016
Construction Announcement: Pond Eddy Bridge
To whom it may concem,

Construction is to begin on the new Pond Eddy Crossing Bridge this season. You
will begin fo see operations move in mid-July, followed by a partial closure of
the New York side of the river late-July/Early August. This partial closure will be
clearly marked and remain in effect until early summer 2017, at which time it will
be relocated to the Pennsylvania side.

This project should not delay local traffic and the existing bridge is to remain
open during the project.

We thank you in advance for your patience, and if you have any questions
please feel free to confact myself or PennDOT [(570)-963-4013] for more
information.

Thank You,

Sarah Hill

Project Manager

D.A. Collins Construction Co., Inc.
26% Ballard Road
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